
 

Class 3 Newsletter 07.05.21 

This week in Class 3… 
We have been developing our description writing in English. This is in preparation 
for writing a story, based on what we have been reading in class, set in a tropical 
rainforest. Maths lessons have focussed on calculating the area and perimeter of 

different shapes. In Geography, the children have conducted research and created 
fact files of South American countries. The children have also learned about stylistic 

features of Motown and Soul music, and produced posters to showcase this 
learning. In RE, we have discussed the similarities and differences in churches 

across the world and a timeline of how the church has changed.  
 

Extreme English Week 
It is Extreme English Week next week! This is a reminder that ‘Dress Up day’ will be 
on Thursday 13th May. The children can come to school dressed as their favourite 
book character, or wear an outfit related to books in some way. Please do not feel 

that you need to buy outfits and please ensure costumes are respectful of our 
Christian ethos.  

 
Art with Mrs Morris 

Just another polite reminder: if anyone has any catalogues/magazines that they 
wouldn’t mind bringing in to school to be cut up for an art collage activity that 

would be greatly appreciated! Thank you. 
 

Courageous Advocate 
The courageous advocate that we are celebrating this week is Gladys Aylward. 

When Gladys was 26 years old she entered a missionary school in London called 
the China Inland Mission Centre. Gladys chose to dedicate her life to serving God 

and others. 
How many orphans did she lead to safety and how long was their journey? 

 
Certificates 

Christian Value award – Trust  
Freddie Y and Neve for trusting in each other to work really well together. 

 
Curriculum Award 

Matthew for producing some fabulous descriptive writing in English this week.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

As always, if you need to contact 
me, my email address is 

l.shepherd@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Shepherd   
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